

Photographic Society of America 8241 S Walker, Suite 104 Oklahoma City, OK 73139 405-843-1437

www.psa-photo.org

Educating and Connecting People Through Photography

September 30, 2021

Dear Rodney Cooper,

The Photographic Society of America (PSA) would like to salute your club, Camera Club Of Laguna Hills, for reaching a PSA Membership Milestone. Enclosed is a commemorative certificate to recognize your club's longtime PSA membership and commitment.

Congratulations on your PSA Membership Milestone. PSA appreciates your club's continued membership and looks forward to our joint explorations in the world of Photography. A list of current Membership Milestones recipients is available on the PSA website under the Membership tab, Membership Milestones.

Sincerely,

Christine Wilkins

Director, Membership Milestones

Christine Wilkins

membershipmilestonesdirector@gmail.com.